
February 2024 
 
Thank you for your interest in Boughton Primary. 
 
I am very proud of our school.  We have high expectations of our staff, but have a great deal to offer, 
including: 
 

 A well-established team; very low staff turnover 

 Supportive leaders, who understand the importance of work-life balance 

 Nurturing school, with a focus on developing character through our values and ethos 

 Beautiful site; village location; amazing outdoor space 

 Consistent, whole-school systems and ways of working 

 Supportive families 

 Ofsted rated “Good” since inspections began, most recently January 2023 

 Most importantly: FANTASTIC children! 
 
OTHER INFORMATION 
Closing date: 11th March 2024 at 12p.m. 
Interview date: Wednesday 20th March 2024, times to be confirmed. 
 
We welcome visits to the school and are able to offer the following dates for anyone interested in this post: 
 
Week commencing 26th February 2024: 
Every day at 4p.m. 
 
Week commencing 4th March 2024: 
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday at 4p.m. 
 
We can also accommodate tours during the school day, at mutually convenient times. 
 
Please email me on head@boughtonacademy.co.uk with your preferred date.  If you would like to visit 
during the school day, please provide a few options in order that I can check my diary. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to our vibrant school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mary James 
Head Teacher 

 ‘Excellence through Effort and Enjoyment’ 
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Boughton Primary School 

Moulton Lane, 
Boughton, 
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admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk 

Head Teacher: 
Mary James BEd (Hons) 
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